
 

 
 
 

 
 

UTILITY COMMITTEE REPORT 
Materials Recovery Facility Renewal Business Case   
Recommendation of the Committee  

1. That the Business Case for the Materials Recovery Facility Renewal project, as set out in 
Attachment 1 of the October 2, 2020, City Operations report CO00057, recommending 
Alternative 2, be approved. 

2. That Administration incorporate requirements in the upcoming Joint MRF Operations and 
Maintenance Services competitive procurement for bidders to work with organizations in 
creating a community employment benefit agreement in accordance with the City’s 
Sustainable Procurement Policy (C556A).  

History 

At the October 2, 2020, Utility Committee meeting, the October 2, 2020, City Operations report 
CO00057 was considered. 

Attachment 

October 2, 2020, City Operations report CO00057 
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